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Roberta DiMezza

From: Anthony & Gabrielle DeFusco <2006ag@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2024 9:14 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: House Bill No. 7056

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony DeFusco 
Defenders of Animals, Inc. 
For Bill number: H-7056 
 
As concerned citizens of RI, we ask you to support the following bill, thank you. 
 
House Bill No. 7056 by Potter, Speakman, Serpa, Bennett, Craven (Prohibits force-feeding to create a force-fed poultry product nor 
hire another to engage in force feeding of a poultry product. Violations would be subject to a civil penalty of $500.) Scheduled for 
hearing and/or consideration (02/01/2024) 


